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ROMANIA.	CARP	ACTIVITY

On October 3, in the Peace Center of
Bucharest CARP organized lecture on
Love and Genealogy for 7 guests. The
main purpose was to teach the
young people about the importance
of lineage and make them realize
that actually the future of our
families and lineage is in our hands,
because everything we do now will
determine their future.

On October 6, older and newer
members gathered for the Open
HDH discussion, choosing Self-
esteem as topic. We have gathered
both in a challenge of self-
discovery and supporting each
other. The text that we read spoke
about the necessity of having a
balance between self-appreciation
and self-criticism.

On October 7, Romania CARP
organized the weekly CARP
meeting on the theme ”Fath and
Destiny” gathering members and
guests to get inspired by our True
Father’s guiding words and to
plan the Social events for the
following months.
There were five guests who
joined the discussions about life
of faith and about God’s plan for
each of us.

Purity	Lecture

Open	HDH	Discussion
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ESTONIA	

On October 5, UPF Estonia held together with Peace Ambassador Reigo Tõnsberg peace project
"One Korea" near Pärnu. Project purpose was to promote a peaceful reconciliation and
unification of North and South Korea. Korean people who live in Estonia supported the
unification of Koreas with singing famous Korean song "Arirang". Symbolically children and
Korean people sent two footballs (Peace and One Korea) to the presidents of North and South
Korea, as their sign of support and encouragement for the peaceful unification.

“One	Korea”	Project

On October 22, to commemorate True Parents’ visit to Estonia on October 22, 2005, UPF Estonia
organized a meeting in the Peace Embassy in Tallinn. Mr. Avo Martinson recited important
passages from the Peace Messages of UPF founders. National Leader, Mrs. Olga Martinson,
shared about current and future projects. UPF Eurasia Vice-President Mr. Krylov shared about
activities in Eurasia. Mrs. Urve Randmaa received a diploma of the Ambassador for Peace. For
long time she has been working in the field of social education.

Anniversary	of	True	Parents’	
visit	to	Estonia



MOLDOVA.	NATIONAL	WEEK	OF	VOLUNTEERS

During The National Week of
Volunteers from October 2 till 8,
FFWPU Moldova participated in
various activities strengthening
culture of volunteers in our
country.- On October 5, Andrei
Esanu, the President of FFWPU
Moldova, presented a lecture on
depression for 40 students.

On October 5, FFWPUM in collaboration
with Hyncheshty District Council
organized trainings in schools on the
topic “Risk Factors for the non-
communicable diseases among young
people (smoking, drinking, lack of
physical activity, unhealthy diet)". The
students of the 7th grade from the
gymnasium in Bobeica village showed an
open interest for this presentation.

On October 7, FFWPU Moldova in cooperation with other NGO and their volunteers held an
intergenerational exchange activity when elderly people offered their wisdom to the young
generation and received in return warm smiles of young volunteers accompanied by food and
hygiene packages.

Lecture	in	School



BELARUS.	INTERNATIONAL	WOMEN’S	PEACE	CONFERENCE

On October 14, the 5th Annual Women's Peace Conference “The Role of Women in Building the
Culture of Peace” was held in Vitebsk city of Belarus. It was dedicated to the Mother’s Day in
Belarus. This conference was organized by Belarus Peace Fond, WFWP of Japan, Belarus and
Russia and social organization “Family world”. Conference gathered over 50 representatives of
governmental institutions and NGOs of Belarus, participants from Russia, Moldova and Japan.
Many of guests said that they were very moved by most of the speeches because they could
practically discuss how to contribute to world peace even in one’s daily life.
The conference was followed by a traditional Bridge of Peace ceremony that gave opportunity to
women of different nationalities to become sisters.
As	part	of	the	program	there	were	also	performances	by	Belarus	children’s	ensemble	“Assol”	and	
Russian	children’s	ensemble	“Angels	of	Peace”.	Before	and	after	the	conference	the	Angels	of	
Peace	ensemble	gave	a	charity	concert	for	disabled	children	at	the	boarding	school	for	deaf	
children and in	the	orphanage	of	Vitebsk.	



LATVIA

In October new group of Japanese missionaries came to Latvia. They are doing witnessing as a
part of their one year front line traingin. On October 17 CARP seminar with Japanese
missionaries, six members and new guest took place in the Peace Embassy in Riga.

Witnessing	of	Japanese	Missionaries

On October 22, FFWPU and UPF Latvia held a special Sunday service to celebrate the 12th “Glory
Day of Latvia” at the Peace Embassy in Riga. This day signifies the True Parents’ first visit to
Latvia on October 19, 2005, during the UPF Inauguration World Tour. New members and guests
attended the celebration. CARP members sang a Japanese song which True Parents love very
much. Notably, new CARP members received the Divine Principle book as a gift. We made unity
and determined to go forward to bring victory for the vision 2020.

Glory	Day	of	Latvia


